
 Elementary Principal Report 

 Parent / Teacher Conferences: 
 Pre-K  23/34  68% 

 Kindergarten  24/25  96% 
 First Grade  18/20  90% 
 Second Grade  12/17  71% 
 Third Grade  14/18  78% 
 Fourth Grade  18/22  82% 
 Fifth Grade  21/23  91% 
 Sixth Grade  17/26  65% 
 K-6 Total:  124/151  82% 

 2022-2023 Field Trips: 

 Pre-School: 
 -Pumpkin Patch (Beaver City) October 10 
 Kindergarten: 

 -Children’s Museum (Kearney) April/May 
 First Grade: 

 -Common Scents / Barnett Park (McCook) May 
 -Buddy day trip to Brown Farm (Beaver City) Oct. 6 

 Second Grade: 
 - Henry Doorly Zoo (Omaha) with 3  rd  grade  April 

 Third Grade: 
 -Henry Doorly Zoo (Omaha) with 2  nd  grade  April 

 Fourth Grade: 
 -Kids Fitness Day (McCook) October 5 
 -Buddy day trip to Brown Farm (Beaver City) Oct. 6 
 -Stuhr Museum (Grand Island) April/May 

 Fifth Grade: 
 -Nebraska Public Power Day (Cambridge) Sept/Oct.? 
 -Water Jamboree (Alma) April? 

 Sixth Grade: 
 -Fort Kearney Expo (Kearney) May 



 NEE Evaluation Indicators: 

 Indicator 1.2  The teacher cognitively engages students in the content. 
 Indicator 5.1  The teacher uses motivation strategies that affectively engage students. 
 Indicator 7.4  The teacher monitors the effect of instruction on the whole class and 
 individual learning. 

 So far I have documented 28 walk-through observations and 1 official evaluation in the 
 NEE system. 

 MAP Goal Setting: 
 During our October 3rd in-service, we analyzed individual student MAP data, discussed 
 individual goal setting, and broke down into separate staff meetings.  During the 
 elementary meeting, we discussed a range of topics including:  parent/teacher 
 conferences, PowerSchool log entries, connecting IXL to the curriculum, UNICEF Kid 
 Power, Poll Everywhere, and NEE indicator 7.4. 

 End of Quarter: 
 The end of the first quarter will be October 14th. 
 Report cards will be sent home on October 21st and will include the following: 
 2022 Individual NSCAS Results, Quarterly Report Card, and any progress monitoring 
 reports.  Parents will be asked to keep the contents, but sign and return the envelope. 


